4/16/2014 Gmail - FW: Support for Recycling on the Quad

Gmail

FW: Support for Recycling on the Quad

Divilov, Konstantin <divilov2@illinois.edu> Wed, Apr 16, 2014 at 3:27 PM
To: "marika.nell@gmail.com" <marika.nell@gmail.com>

Here is the email of support from F&S for Bart's project.

Konstantin
From: Bartels, Bart A
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 3:19 PM

To: Divilov, Konstantin; Jones, Maria
Subject: FW: Support for Recycling on the Quad

FYI

From: Welch, Ryan B

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 8:30 AM
To: Bartels, Bart A

Cc: Johnston, Morgan B; Wegel, Carl Victor
Subject: Support for Recycling on the Quad

Bart,

I support the addition of 30 waste/recycling stations on the Quad and our role (Grounds) in the
maintenance/service of the bins.

Thanks,

Ryan

Ryan B. Welch
Superintendent of Grounds

Facility and Services
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1501 S. Oak St.
Champaign, IL 61820

(217)333-8688
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